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Welcome to the final 
edition of this project 
newsletter  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Works are nearly complete on the 
Scarborough Spa Slope Stabilisation 
Scheme. The Esplanade was re-opened 
ahead of programme before Christmas 
and the cliff will be re-opened next month. 
Since the last newsletter, we have been 
busy placing the remaining topsoil and 
seed on the cliff, laying the remaining 
drainage, installing new street lighting, 
surfacing footpaths, finishing building 
walls, erecting new fencing and refitting 
benches on The Esplanade. 
 
 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you for your patience and 
understanding throughout the scheme. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

             Footpath surfacing works.                                  Newly laid tarmac on The Esplanade. 
 

 

          

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

            
 
               
               Re-fitted benches on The Esplanade.                     Fencing and street lighting on the cliff. 
 

 

 

   

 
         

  



 

 

 

The site team donated toys, games and selection boxes to the children’s 

ward at Scarborough Hospital. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The site team donated a food parcel to The Salvation 

Army.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safety of the highest  
importance  

Balfour Beatty operates a Zero Harm Health and 
Safety policy. The focus of this is to highlight the 
responsibility each member of staff has for  
working safely whenever and wherever we are  
involved in activities for the company.  
In 2008 ambitious targets were set to push the  
boundaries of performance in Health  and Safety. 
Since then we have made significant progress.  
Many of our activities around the world are being 
delivered accident and incident free, Zero Harm 
is still our aim.  

 

 

 

 

 
Considerate Constructors  
Scheme C 

The project has voluntarily registered under the  
Considerate Constructors Scheme, meaning that 
along with our supply chain, we will agree to  abide 
by the Code of Considerate best practice beyond 
statutory requirements.  We received a score of 48 
out of 50 on the second site inspection.  

 

Contact Details 
 

Claire Firbank 
 

Public Liaison Officer 
Balfour Beatty 
 

Mobile 07970718167 
E-mail claire.firbank@balfourbeatty.com 
 


